
Utility Bill Auto-Pay Enrollment for Budget 

Billing 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your request for auto-pay enrollment is now complete. This 

service will allow you to manage your utility bills more efficiently through our Budget Billing 

program. 

Your monthly payment amount will be calculated based on your estimated annual usage, 

providing you with a consistent and predictable bill each month. Here's what you can expect: 

• Automated payment processing on the due date 

• Monthly notifications sent via email 

• Yearly review of your budget billing amount 

For any questions or further assistance, please feel free to contact our customer service at 

[Customer Service Phone Number] or email us at [Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for choosing our auto-pay service! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Utility Company Name] 

[Your Utility Company Address] 

[Your Utility Company Phone Number] 


